
From: Michael Horn <michael@theyfly.com> 
Date: April 23, 2008 3:25:57 PM PDT 
To: Derek Bartholomaus <derek@iigwest.com>, "James Underdown 
randi@randi.org" <jim@cfiwest.org>, jref@randi.org 
Subject: Thanks 
 
Hi Derek, 
 
I think that I forgot to thank you for contacting Uncharted Territory and getting 
that great evaluation of the Meier film circling the tree. And thanks for enlarging 
the photo of Meier, standing motionlessly under Quetzal's ship, holding the 
microphone (also motionlessly, of course). 
 
Of course I do appreciate the opportunity to have been in touch with the GC form 
OSU, as it gave him the chance to wish me good luck with my project. 
 
Yes indeed. And while we contemplate all that you've done on behalf of getting 
the truth about the Meier case out to the world, we most excitedly await seeing 
your next attempt, which will of course require that you actually and factually 
contradict the good people at UC, Wally Gentleman before him and, hey, how's 
about that 5,100 year-old frozen stiff who really seems to have, er, iced your 
arguments? 
 
Before I forget, it appears that you've got a bit of a Mausochistic streak, posting 
all the stuff that refutes your arguments, but...to each his own. 
 
MH 


